
From: Jim giannisis   
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 9:23 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: Scope of Practice Consultation 
 
To whom it may concern, 
our practice would like to reiterate the views of the Australian Dental Association with respect to the 
proposed scope of practice consultation. 
Dental surgeons have different , extensive and intensive training that is not the same as that of auxiliary 
members of the dental team. For the sake of public interest and safety, can this be taken into account 
when making serious decisions for the future of the dental profession. It is not always just about 
reducing the cost of dental treatment for consumers ! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dr Jim Giannisis - Dental Surgeon 
Rockdale Dentists Est.1954 
1/26-28 King Street ( corner & entry George Street )  
Rockdale NSW 2216 
Ph : 9567 6002 
Fax : 9599 1429 
www.rockdaledentists.com.au 
 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/lx7KC6XQoGU0BNJi6UjfC?domain=rockdaledentists.com.au



